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Dear all,

Herewith an update on the progression of some of our products. Last year with the
Covid-19 outbreak was challenging, but | think we still did pretty well.

1. Seha, the White rhino bull we were treating, sired a calf with Lucky, another
White rhino female survivor. The calf is called Daniel.

2. We did translocate the 11 Wild dogs from RSA to Mozambique, where they
are doing well and in fact has already had pups. A great success story.

3. We have tested several rhino transmitters in rhino in both RSA and
Mozambique. Currently this project is ongoing as we are attempting to make
the unit as small as possible, but battery capacity is a real problem. Seems
like nobody worldwide invested in this research over the last 10 years.

4. We did become the official vets in the North of Kruger National Park in SA.

5. We also became the official vets for ANAC in Mozambique, which is their
conservation authority.

6. We did support the Black rhino project in Ngorongoro in Tanzania, by
delivering and installing 6 high-powered scopes on the Rim to monitor their
Black rhino.

7. We employed an additional two local veterinarians in Mozambique, one on a
permanent basis for STS, and one on a 2-year-contract to train so we can
build capacity in the large country.
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1. The Angola project did not realise due to political issues in the country.

2. The Black rhino breeding project is on hold, until we can source a majority of
females. Eastern Cape Conservation wanted to sell us 10 Black rhino,
however most were males. We are interested in a 70:30 or 80:20
female:male ratio, to maximise their breeding capacity. The reserve we have
earmarked is triple fenced, and probably one of the best security properties in
South Africa. We will therefore try and source Black rhino somewhere else.

| attach our 2019 Annual Report for you, as well as our STS Prospectus, for
your perusal.

Thank you very much for your support!! Please convey the success stories to
your donors. If you need any more info or pictures, pls let me know.

From the Prospectus you will see we have several projects in need of
funding, so if you want to join and get involved again, please do not hesitate
to contact me.

Best regards
Johan

Dr Johan Marais. BVSc (Hons) MSc
Equine and Wildlife Surgeon
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